
 

 
 

Mirboo North Pool Now Open 
 
The Mirboo North Outdoor Pool re-opened yesterday following re-instatement works after a 
damaged pipe caused the base of the pool to lift. 
 
Council’s pool maintenance contractors completed the repair works including: 

 repairs to the damaged section of pipe 

 laid a new concrete slab over the exposed pipe 

 replaced broken and blocked grates in the dive ditch area 

 sealed the new concrete slab to the existing pool structure 

 cleaned out and refilled the pool 
 

The repair works undertaken are intended to be a permanent solution to the issue. Council does 
not expect further works will be necessary for the pipe to continue to hold water. 
 
Council planned to have the Mirboo North Outdoor Pool open as soon as possible so that the 
community could enjoy the facility during the warmest part of the year. 
 
Due to the urgent nature of the works Council was able to re-open the pool earlier than 
expected. 
 
All teams involved in the reinstatement works committed to working over the Christmas period 
to ensure the pool was ready for the New Year. 
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